
FROM: Dennis Jason 

TO: Board of Selectmen 

RE: Pay for Richard Steves 

DATE: September 5, 2017 

Due to problems with the Harper's Payroll System and inadvertently, Richard Steves did not get 

paid for his time during June of unt-J FY I:;. 
He is due (time sheets are in the hands of the treasurer) $1363.20. 

Please process and remit as soon as possible. 

Thank you. 

SEP - 5 2017 


